
  
 
 

Dean’s Council 
July 18, 2012 

Minutes 
 
 

Members Present:  Russell Lowery-Hart, Joy Brenneman, Tamara Clunis, Bill 
Crawford, Kim Davis, Daniel Esquivel, Kim Hays, Patsy Lemaster, Jerry Moller, 
Carol Moore and Renee Vincent 
 
Members Absent:   
 
Others Present:  
 
Health Sciences Dean Candidate Presentations 
 
Dean’s Council interviewed Doug Adcock and Mark Rowh for the Health 
Sciences Dean position. The candidates also gave open presentations to faculty 
and staff. 
 
Randy Clark, a third candidate, will be interviewed on Friday. 
 
Cost Efficiencies Survey from CB  
 
AC received a Cost Efficiencies Survey from the THECB. Russell previously sent 
a survey link to Council members and identified survey questions for specific 
Council members to address. 
 
 Many recommendations in the survey are not being implemented by the College 
so cost impact cannot be determined. 
 
New Business 
 
Faculty credentials have been completed from the SACS report 
recommendations. A manual has also been created to evaluate qualifications of 
new faculty prior to hiring. 
 
Final SACS report has been submitted. 
 
Adjourned at 4:00. 
 


